America 250 Committee report

1. SAR Speakers Bureau launched. It is now on the SCSSAR website.

2. Insignia medal approved by NSSAR. Request forms are in the works for compatriots to purchase a medal set at $30.

3. Commemoration planned for Jacob Brawler and his 22 sons that lost their lives in the Revolutionary War.

4. Celebration for Patriots Joseph and Mary McCool Babb. Marker has been erected in the Babb-Kellett family cemetery in Babbtown in Laurens County. Tentative date--June 20.

5. Our America 250 bench has been paid for and the committee has suggested the Citadel grounds as a location for the bench.

6. Our salute to the SCSSAR veterans is in progress with the Citadel. Planning details are underway.

7. Mark your calendars for the Revolutionary War Symposium at the History and Archives in Columbia, November 18, 2023. The 250 committee will have an exhibit booth.

